Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:33 AM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: William R. Grosscup - Appeal Hearing

Please attach to the BOA item and Proposed to be postponed by the applicant

From: Karina Maska <kmaska@jasilaw.com>
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 4:39 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: John Siracusa <jsiracusa@jasilaw.com>
Subject: William R. Grosscup - Appeal Hearing

Good afternoon Ms. Smith,

Per our conversation, please reschedule the hearing for Mr. Grosscup to August 19, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. If you have any
guestions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Karina C. Maska

Paralegal

Janssen, Siracusa & Keegan PLLC
120 South Olive Avenue, Suite 504
West Palm Beach, Florida 33401
WPB: (561) 420-0583

FTL: (954) 204-3286

MIA/Keys (305) 428-2776

PCB: (850) 418-6112

Fax. (561) 420-0576
www.jasilaw.com * kmaska@jasilaw.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message including attachments, if any, is intended for the person or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure
or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy
all copies of the original message. Thank you.



